
Christmas 2024 
Merry Christmas, friends and family  We hope you are well and send our wishes for 

peace and joy at Christmas, and health and safety in the New Year. Lots of things to 

be grateful for – here’s a few… 

Carnarvon Gorge – Peter, Liz and Myles walked the Carnarvon 

Great Walk circuit over five days mid-year. The view from 

Battleship Spur was outstanding and gave perspective to the 

whole walk. We experienced a warmer, wetter period at the time, 

so we were lucky to avoid frozen water 

pipes overnight at the campsites. Thanks 

to Felix for minding the house and 

walking the dogs while we were away. 

Myles gained a good number of driving 

hours along the way. 

Germany – Peter and Felix visited family in Germany and 

took in a lot of big meals, big beers, sightseeing and walking. 

The time visiting family was very special, and their hospitality was wonderful. 

Myles - has thrived in grade 11 at trade school 

and aims to become an electrician. He has had 

work experience and is now doing casual 

holiday work with Power Doctors, who have 

indicated that he can start his apprenticeship 

with them when he gets his driver’s licence. 

He has clocked his driving hours and booked 

his driving test. He also joined the local Rural 

Fire Service. 

Felix - gets 6s and 7s in his electrical engineering/IT dual degree, and 

turns his hand to a variety of work in holiday internships at uni, at 

uni orientation/open days, and during elections. He has found a nice 

bunch of people there to be his tribe. 

Running - the family enjoys park runs, and Peter and Liz will reach 

their 100th run next year. Rocks River Park is our home event, so that 

we can visit Pete’s mum afterwards. Pete and Liz wonder if they can 

stretch to a half marathon next year (maybe writing it down might 

help make it happen?).  

Nanna – Liz’s mum passed away in August after many chronic health challenges 

topped off with a hip fracture. She is at peace and that’s good for her. Dad misses 

her and is adjusting; Liz’s brother and sister-in-law give terrific support.  

 

Merry Christmas and Best Wishes for 2025, God bless & , The Meiers 


